
Cyrus Shinn to Governor John St. John
This letter from Cyrus Shinn to Kansas Governor St. John, hopes to arrange a temperance meeting to be held at
Hyde Park in Oneida, Kansas, that would include the people of Sabetha and Seneca.

Creator: Shinn, Cyrus

Date: May 29, 1880

Callnumber: Governor's Office, St. John, Correspondence Received-Subject File, Box 20
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